International Education Program Council
September 2, 2009 Meeting Minutes

In attendance: Susanna Monseau, Thulsi Wickramasinghe, Larry McCauley, Michael Shenoda, Simona Wright, Andrea Salgian, Holly Didi-Ogren, Jon Stauff.

Excused: Ariane Pfenninger

Simona Wright introduced Dr. Jon W. Stauff, the new Director of International and Off-Campus Programs. Jon started yesterday. 

Simona Wright gave a presentation about the past activity and future directions of the IEPC. This was followed by a discussion about the current situation of the study abroad program. While the number of students participating in international programs is increasing, these are mostly students from the Schools of Culture and Society and Business, while students from the Schools of Science, Engineering and Nursing participate very rarely. 
The IEPC members elected Simona Wright as chair, and Andrea Salgian as vice chair for the academic year 2009-2010. 

The first Wednesday in October is community learning day at TCNJ, and Peter Balakian, the author of the summer reading book, will be signing books at 1:30, and participating in a panel discussion at 2:00. Therefore the next meeting was scheduled for Wednesday, September 30, at 1:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Andrea Salgian 

